Cork County PPN Secretariat Minutes 14th of March 2023
Attended: John Fuller, Carol Harpur, Pat Dooley, Pauline O’Dwyer, Tommy Collins, Gerry Moore, Liam McCarthy, Brid Coakley, Sean Kelly, Tom Howard, Morrin Drislane, Ena Howell, Jose Ospina, Jude Gilbert, Pauline O’Dwyer, Anne Finch, Michael Doyle, Patrick Buckley.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Apologies:  Sean Kelly, Gavin Falk.
Chair: John Fuller
Minute Taker: Patrick Buckley.
Welcome, Apologies, Ground Rules 
Agenda (Draft) accepted – Pat proposed and Liam second.
Minutes & Matters Arising – None
Grievance – The two complaints are closed and there is nothing to add. Pat has proposed it and Micheal second it. 
National Network Update – 
· Road map is set out with 72 action points.
· PPN Conference is on 5th and 6th of October in Wicklow. The national network group hope the time will be better spent at this year conference.
· Some PPNs that are not located within the Council are using the additional €10,000 to fund staff members.
· DRCD want to provide more training.
· There should be more activity between North and South PPNs. 
Support Worker Update:
Expense claim – A reminder to send claim within 30 days and your updated indemnity.
Training – Everyone would like to see training moved to September.
Linkage groups – Micheal De Buitleir request has been rejected. 
In person meeting – It is decided to have in person meeting on the 18th of April in the SMA centre in Wilton. 
Newsletter – Newsletter is to be moved to once a month and any important information received to be sent out on the day.
Resource Worker Update:
Plenary – this plenary will be held on the 3rd of May in the Oral house. Everyone is happy with having IT support on the night. 
Wellbeing– Hoping it will be ready for the plenary. 
Investigation – There is no update.
Mayor Awards – Tom, Pat and John are on the committee. 
MOU – MOU meeting will take place in May. 
AOB – New Group every is happy to approve Patrick list. 
· Everyone would like to have a report from SLSC at each meeting. 
The next Secretariat meeting is the 18/04/23, the chair is John and it will in person.  

